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METROPOLITAN PLANNING ORGANIZATION

PUBLIC NOTICE

The Lincoln MPO is Requesting Public Comment on Support of the
StarTran Performance Targets for Safety as the Targets for the Lincoln
Metropolitan Planning Area
Lincoln Metropolitan Planning Organization (MPO) is requesting public comment on adoption to support the

StarTran Performance Targets for Safety as the targets for the Lincoln MPO Metropolitan Planning Area.

Comments will be taken by email at rchristopher@lincoln.ne.gov, or U.S. mail at Lincoln MPO, 555 S. 10th
Street, Suite 213, Lincoln, Nebraska, 68508 through May 17, 2024.

= The MPO Technical Advisory Committee will consider the proposal at its April 10, 2024 meeting, 8:30
a.m. in Room 113 -Bill Luxford Studio, County-City Building.

=  The MPO Officials Committee will consider all comments at its May 17, 2024 meeting, 2:00 p.m. in the
Council Chambers, County-City Building.

For those who would like to comment in person, these are open meetings and will include time for public
comment. The proposal details can be found on the MPO website at
https://www.lincoln.ne.gov/files/sharedassets/public/v/5/planning/mpo/officials-committee/mayitem4.pdf
and a hardcopy is also available in the Lincoln-Lancaster Planning Department, 555 S. 10th Street, Suite 213,
Lincoln, Nebraska 68508. If you have questions, please contact Rachel Christopher by email at
rchristopher@lincoln.ne.gov or by phone at (402) 441-7603.

ACCOMMODATION NOTICE: The City of Lincoln complies with Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964 and Section 504 of the
Rehabilitation Act of 1973 guidelines. Ensuring the public’s access to and participating in public meetings is a priority for the City of
Lincoln. In the event you are in need of a reasonable accommodation in order to attend or participate in a public meeting conducted by
the City of Lincoln, please contact the Lincoln Commission on Human Rights at 402-441-7624, or the City Ombudsman at 402-441-
7511, as soon as possible before the scheduled meeting date in order to make your request.

If information is needed in another language, please contact mpo@lincoln.ne.gov
Si necesita informacidn en otro idioma, envie un correo electrénico a mpo@lincoln.ne.gov
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